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Policing

If you're stopped by police, you have the right to remain silent, talk to a lawyer and be treated with dignity. You can make a complaint if the police do not respect your rights. If you need help with this, you can contact the Police Accountability Project on 03 9328 1885 or your nearest community legal centre at www.fclc.org.au.   
 
Currently, nearly all complaints against Victoria Police are investigated by the police themselves. The Police Accountability Project at Inner Melbourne Community Legal is calling for the creation of a Police Ombudsman to independently investigate complaints against police. Find out more at www.policeombudsmannow.com.au. 
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